The July meeting of the Solway Flower Club was our annual coffee evening, this year being at the home of our Chairman, Eve Johnson.

The stalls for cake, preserves, plants and anything goes were very popular.  With the help of Eve’s Granddaughter you could also have your nails done, and her grandson helped with the raffle.

After coffee and cakes, served by Margaret and Anne, members and guests were able to wander outside round the garden, even though the dreadful storm had been just that morning.

Over £200 was raised for Club funds.  

Margaret McKenna thanked Eve for hosting the coffee evening and presented her with an Orchid.

Eve reminded everyone that our flower club is taking part in the Dalston Festival Week when we decorate the Font and near window of Dalston Church on Friday 5th August.
Also along with the Solway Gardening Club we are providing a floral display, depicting the Solway Firth, for the Arts Exhibition at the end of August.

There is no meeting in August, but we meet again on September 21st when Diane Smaile will give her demonstration entitled ‘Picture This’.  Guests are always welcome.

